
 

 

April 11, 2022 

 

A special meeting of the Seward Cemetery Board was held April 11, 2022 at 5:00p.m. at the office of 

the north cemetery located at Hwy 15 and Waverly Road, Seward, Nebraska. Members present: Greg 

Zabka, Claudia Horton, Jeff Volzke and Rick Endicott. Others in attendance: Sid Kamprath, City Council 

(liaison). Absent: Patty Payne, Roger Glawatz.  

 

Notice and agenda were posted in the following places: City Hall, County Courthouse and Seward Public 

Library. All proceedings thereafter shown were taken at the meeting. 

 
1. MONUMENT SETTINGS AT SEWARD CEMETERY.  
 

Motion by Endicott and seconded by Horton that all monuments and markers will be set on a foundation 

of granite, marble or concrete. The foundation will be appropriate size for the monument or marker and 

will have a 5-inch minimum margin. The foundation is not to exceed the size of the grave space or run 

from pin to pin.  

 

AYE:  Zabka, Volzke, Endicott and Horton. 

NAY: 

ABSENT:  Payne and Glawatz. 

Motion carried. 

 
2. CONSENT ITEMS. 

A. Minutes March 7, 2022. Motion by Horton to approve the minutes, 2nd by Volzke. 

 

AYE:  Zabka, Volzke, Endicott and Horton. 

NAY: 

ABSENT:  Payne and Glawatz. 

Motion carried. 

 
7. SCHEDULE NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting of the Cemetery Board will be held on June 6, 2022 at the north cemetery office at 

5:00pm. 

 
Motion by Zabka and seconded by Volzke that the meeting was adjourned. 

 

AYE:  Zabka, Volzke, Endicott and Horton. 

NAY: 

ABSENT:  Payne and Glawatz. 

Motion carried. 
 

Claudia Horton  

Secretary 


